
Response From Ms Eleanor Purser 
 
As a member of the public, my main concern is about the proposal for the new 03 
preffix. I would like to request that this new number is not used as a money 
raising exercise by businesses and that it can be used in the same way as 01 and 
02 minutes and thus included within the 'minutes packages' that are widespread 
now. 
 
Many thanks for considering this 
 
Eleanor Purser 
 
 
  


